Matthew Rosel

From: Adrian Hohenzollern

Sent: Friday, 7 December 2018 10:25 AM

To: Matthew Rosel

Cc: Luisa Maguire

Subject: RE: (Your Ref: DOC18/601723) MP08_0098 MOD13, The Star - Response to Submissions received
Hi Matthew

Thanks for the referral,
I've had a look at the documents as well as the Heritage Divisions earlier correspondence (our ref DOC/601723).
The Heritage Division has no comments or concerns in relation to State Heritage matters.

Kind regards
Adrian

Adrian Hohenzollern

Senior Team Leader

Customer Strategies, Heritage Division

Office of Environment and Heritage

Locked Bag 5020 PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave, PARRAMATTA NSW 2150

T: 02 9860 1505 E: adrian.hohenzollern@environment.nsw.gov.au

W www.environment.nsw.gov.au | www.environment.nsw.gov.au/cultureandheritage.htm

From: Luisa Maguire

Sent: Monday, 3 December 2018 8:41 AM

To: OEH HD Heritage Mailbox <HERITAGEMailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au>; OEH HD Customer Strategies Mailbox
<customer.strategies@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Matthew Rosel <Matthew.Rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: (Your Ref: DOC18/601723) MP08_0098 MOD13, The Star - Response to Submissions received

To Mr Maini,

Please be advised that The Star Entertainment Group Limited (SEGL), has submitted a Response to
Submissions and Preferred Project Report (RtS) in response to the matters raised in submissions during
the exhibition of the Switching Station and Star City Casino site modification 13 (MP 08 _0098 MOD 13) -
20-80 Pyrmont Street, Pyrmont.

A copy of the RtS is can be viewed on the Department’s website (link below):
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=7466

The Department has commenced its assessment of the modification, but would also like to provide OEH -
Heritage with the opportunity to review the RtS.

Please provide any comments and/or recommended conditions on the proposal by no later than
Wednesday 19 December 2018.



For further enquiries, please contact Matthew Rosel on (02) 8275 1323 or via email at
matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au

Regards

Luisa Maguire

DA Coordinator | Key Sites and Industry Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001

T 02 8289 6757 E luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au
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